
CRHS Athletic Booster Club Minutes 

February 8, 2021 

Due to a global pandemic caused by Covid19, schools have been closed. We are unable to hold a 

membership meeting due to mandated social distancing. This document serves as the Booster Club 

Board’s virtual meeting to recognize ongoing efforts and uphold the Bylaws of the organization.  

● Introduction and Welcome – Suzanne Pagnanelli, President 

● 3 Board Vacancies for the 2021-2022 School Year. If you are interested in holding a 

position please email cridgeathletics@gmail.com 

● Fundraising. We have not been able to raise any funds this year as concessions have 

been closed and students have been remote learning.  There will be smaller start up 

fund for next years Board to stock concessions 

● Athletic Director Update – Andy Simmons 

● Volleyball and swimming just finished completed their seasons. Men’s soccer, 

lacrosse, men and women’s basketball, cheer and football are currently active. 

Workouts have begun for men’s tennis, men and women’s golf.  

● LAX – Northern Durham had a player with Covid so the game was cancelled. Vance 

Charter also quarantined. Basketball senior night is this week. Parents will be allowed 

to attend. Each player will receive 2 passes and parents will be screened, masked and 

social distanced. (Update: There was a covid outbreak and Senior Night events were 

subsequently cancelled. The team was quarantined. 

● Senior banners need to be handled by senior parents on each team. 

● NFHS cameras. Inside gym cameras working well. Having connectivity issues outside. Andy 

continues to work with NFHS and Orange County on placement.  

● CRHS will be entering into a new conference  in the 2021-2022 school year. It is in final draft 

stage and includes Cedar Ridge, Northwood, Orange, Williams, Eastern Alamance, Western 

Alamance, Person 

● Treasurer Report – Amy Hughes 

● Scholarships – We are unable to provide the (2) $1,000 scholarships this year without 

creating a hardship.  

● Drew Baker suggested we reduce each one to $500. It was decided to table this issue 

for discussion at the March meeting. 

● All concession stands need to be cleaned out 

● Boosters’ Future – Alison Braxton.  

● We need members and we need leadership. Must find Board members to make the 

Athletic Booster Club viable for next year 

● The school is interviewing new photographers that will also handle sports banners 

● March 8​th​ 6​:00pm ​– Next Meeting 


